
TO:  VCDR Div 10 

FROM:  SO-NS 10 

DATE: 16JUN2018 

 

NS Workshops 

 

     The required annual AV Refresher Workshop was held on 28APR.  We had 14 

attending.  An additional Workshop was held the following week for 10-01 AVs 

who were absent. An additional Workshop will also be held for 10-05 AVs who 

were absent.  The FSO-NS 10-05 is working on this. 

 

 

Annual Currency: 

 

(1)  One report is required annually which should include both a 7030 and a 7054. 

(2)  Attend a NS Workshop    

                                                                                                                 

Flotilla Activity: 

 

       2 reports were sent in by 10-01. 

 

       

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Lois Dowty 

SO-NS10 

 

 

 

 


